
In Appreciation of our Donors, 

 

SPEF was founded nine years ago by a handful of concerned people in Calgary 

(Canada) and Bilimora (India) to transform our community through the medium of 

education, one student at a time. The progress to achieving our goals has been not 

without obstacles, we have much to do however with the commitment of our 

donors and volunteers, I am sure we will bring about the change we envisaged.  

 

Over the nine years several groups of students have achieved their goals and have 

changed their family’s future. They have also reached a stage where they have 

volunteered to sponsor other students in need. This is extremely gratifying to see, 

as we have never asked anything from our students except to work hard and do 

well in their chosen profession. 

 

Our donors for the past nine years have been the backbone of SPEF and have given 

generously and selflessly of their time and money to impact our community and to 

create a better life for them. The donors have asked very little in return, except that 

eligible students in need receive the help, and that they (donors) have feedback on 

the progress of their sponsored child. The support from our donors has been 

incredible. They have sponsored individually or as a family, the students education 

throughout their undergraduate years, or they have given towards tuition fees, 

books, accommodation. We at SPEF realise that without our donors we would not 

have been able to support even one child, irrespective of how noble our goals were.  

 

We at SPEF are extremely grateful to our donors, and on behalf of our students and 

ourselves we say THANK YOU, THANK YOU.  

 

Dr. Dinesh J Mistry………..Chairman. 

   
 


